
 
 

 

July 24, 2020 
 
Dear Parents, Guardians and Stakeholders: 
 
The reopening of our school program with our day-only students this week was a 
success. We are grateful for the hard work our staff put into preparing and 
executing a safe and productive first week of school for several of our students.  
 
Staff in our Attleboro and Northboro locations have been working diligently over the 
past several weeks and we are ready for the phased reopening of our adult 
programs on Monday.   
 
As always, we appreciate the generosity of the monetary gifts and in-kind items that 
have been donated for our individuals. We truly appreciate your generosity. 
 
We hope you have a nice weekend and look forward to connecting next week.  
 
Thank you,  
 
  

 
President and Chief Executive Officer 
 
 
  


